
 

600 Market Street West, Huron, SD 57350 NorthWesternEnergy.com 

September 24, 2020 

 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
State Capitol Building  
Pierre, SD, 57501  
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

Re: Revised TCJA Exhibit A Pages 1 & 5 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

NorthWestern is submitting a revision to its June 1, 2020 TCJA filing in Docket GE17-003.  This 
revision corrects the rate base amount for the electric schedule shown on page 1 of exhibit A.  
The Common Plant balances were not updated in the original filing.  The correction to the actual 
rate base number increases rate base.  This adjustment reduces the return on equity reported in 
the original filing.  Exhibit A, page 5 is also included to reflect the impact of the change to the 
combined utility.        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeff J. Decker 
Regulatory Specialist 
jeff.decker@northwestern.com 
O  605-353-8315 
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